
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear members, 
 
Following the emergency meeting on July 19th with the company's representatives, the 
bargaining committee met again with the representatives and Mr. Gavin Simmonds on 
July 26th.   
 
Mr. Simmonds made a presentation to the committee and we have asked him many 
questions. He reminded us of the firm desire of the company to continue to grow in 
Québec and that they are always looking for new markets. We must study and 
evaluate the documents that were given to us during the meeting in order to 
understand the full scope for our members in the coming years. 
 
We remind you that the next meetings with the conciliator will be held on August 1st 
and 2nd. 
 
The committee would like to thank all members who are looking forward to the 
outcome of the negotiations and we hope to reach an agreement quickly for the benefit 
of all. 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, 
Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane Baril and John Toto. 
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